QNU: Change in venue of the Annual General Meeting of Shareholders of 2020
On 26 Mar 2020, Quang Nam Urban Environment Joint Stock Company changed the venue of the Annual General Meeting of Shareholders of 2020 as follows:
Notice No. 46/ TB – C.ty dated 26 Mar 2020 on change in venue of the Annual General Meeting of Shareholders of 2020 of Quang Nam Urban Environment Joint Stock Company
On 18 Mar 2020, Quang Nam Urban Environment Joint Stock Company sent the invitation letter and the meeting documents in service of the Annual General Meeting of Shareholders of 2020 to the shareholders and upload them on the website of the Company at: http://urencoquangnam.com with the following contents about meeting time and venue:
1. Time: At 8h00, on 28 Mar 2020

2. Venue: Meeting room of Ban Thach Riverside Hotel, No 10 Bach Dang, Tan Thanh Ward, Tam Ky City, Quang Nam Province

By this Notice, Quang Nam Urban Environment Joint Stock Company changed the information about venue of the Annual General Meeting of Shareholders of 2020 as follows:
1. Time: At 8h00, on 28 Mar 2020

2. Venue: Quang Nam Urban Environment Joint Stock Company, No 781 Phan Chu Trinh, Hoa Huong Ward, Tam Ky City, Quang Nam Province

Other contents about the Annual General Meeting of Shareholders of Quang Nam Urban Environment Joint Stock Company are unchanged

Contact information: Accounting – Finance Department; Quang Nam Urban Environment Joint Stock Company; Tel: 0235 3 851 274
